
Back Community Council 

Tuesday 25
th

 April 2017 

Back Community Hut 

Minutes of Meeting 

 

 

Present: Cathy Macinnes, Margaret-Ann Maciver, Laura Graham, Sara Maciver, Cllr Donald 

Crichton, Cllr Catriona Stewart 

 

Apologies: Cllr John A Maciver, Carolyn Hudson 

 

Chair: Cathy Macinnes 

 

CM opened the meeting and thanked everybody for attending. 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting: 

The minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 28
th

 February were proposed by M.A Maciver and seconded by 

Cathy Macinnes 

 

Matters Arising: 

 

Members agreed not to go ahead with the Husting’s meeting in the area as it was impossible to find a date to suit 

everybody. LG will contact all candidates to inform them. 

 

Cllr CS spoke to Technical Services again regarding the containers in the Community Hut car park, they have 

identified who they belong too and the owner will arrange for them to get moved. 

 

M.A has requested a quote for the new kitchen in the Community Hut, this will be carried forward to the next 

meeting. 

 

The soup and pudding held on 1
st
 April was not a great success, members agreed there could have been many 

reasons for this. 

 

Finances 

Finances will be carried forward to our next meeting as Carolyn Hudson sent her apologies. 

 

AOCB 

CM is going to contact Angus Morrison so that a sign can be put down at Gress beach so that people are aware 

of the defibrillator nearby. 

 

CM took the opportunity to thank the councillors for their continued support to the Community Council. 

 

Cllr Donald Crichton and Cllr Catriona Stewart took the opportunity to thank the Community Council for all their 

support. 

 

 

Date and time of next meeting 

The next meeting is to be held on Tuesday 30
th

 May at 7pm. 

CM thanked everybody for attending and closed the meeting. 

 

 

 


